Landon State Office Building a I I S as Phone: (785) 296-2436

900 SW Jackson Street, Room 504 Fax: (785) 296-0231
Topeka, KS 66612 Division of the Budget shawn.sullivan@ks.gov
Shawn Sullivan, Director of the Budget Sam Brownback, Governor

January 31, 2018

The Honorable Julia Lynn, Chairperson
Senate Committee on Commerce
Statehouse, Room 445-S
Topeka, Kansas 66612
Dear Senator Lynn:
SUBJECT:  Fiscal Note for SB 339 by Senate Committee on Commerce

In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 339 is
respectfully submitted to your committee.

SB 339 would increase benefit maximums from workers compensation death benefits to a
surviving spouse or wholly dependent child.

The Kansas Department of Labor states that enactment of SB 339 would not have a fiscal
effect on the agency.

Sincerely,

G G

Shawn Sullivan,
Director of the Budget

cc: Dawn Palmberg, Department of Labor



